
 
 
Regular Meeting of the  
PUBLIC SAFETY BOARD OF APPEALS   
 

 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Public Safety Board 
of Appeals scheduled to be held on December 19, 2023, has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Public Safety Board of Appeals will be held on January 
16, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at City Hall, 16400 Colorado Avenue, Paramount, CA. 
 
Dated this 1st day of December 2023. 
 
 
 
/s/Gloria Hannah 
________________________________ 
Gloria Hannah, Administrative Assistant 
 
 

 
 I, Gloria Hannah, Administrative Assistant of the City of Paramount, California, hereby 
certify that I caused the foregoing notice to be posted on the City of Paramount website, 
Paramount City Hall, Paramount Library, Paramount Park Community Center, and Paramount 
Sheriff’s Substation bulletin boards.  
 
Dated this 1st day of December 2023. 
 
 
/s/Gloria Hannah 
________________________________ 
Gloria Hannah, Administrative Assistant 


